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District 11N DSO-PV Report for the month of Januray 2019 
 
This year National has set a goal of increasing our Program Visits by 2%.  We as a District 
believe that we can achieve the that goal too.  The more information we can get into the hands 
of our boating public, the more accidents and deaths we can prevent!  We will be tracking our 
progress through out this year both on a District level and on a Division level. 
 
Division Commanders, please encourage your SO-PV officers to work with your FSO-PV 
counter parts to encourage accurate and timely reporting of their activities.  Also there will be 
a reminder email sent out all Program Visitors about how to enter their time and visits, you will 
be BCC on the email so you are kept in the loop. 
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VISITS 
HOURS Yr  Yr 

    YTD YTD VISITS HOURS 

2019 2019 2018 2018 

  (Visits) (Visits)   (Hours) (Visits) (Hours) 

Division 01 – Bryan 

Tokumoto 
16 355 5% 10 348 186 

Division 03 – Tommy 

Holtzman 
0 376 0% 0 369 269.5 

Division 04 – (vacant) 0 268 0% 0 263 187 

Division 05 – Ronald Nathan 84 1222 7% 47 1198 658.75 

Division 06 – Peter Kyryl II 36 1164 3% 8 1141 339.74 

Division 07 – Carl Henning 0 205 0% 0 201 153.7 

Division 08 – William Hale 0 168 0% 0 165 135 

Division 10 – Nick Patterson 45 782 6% 11.75 767 392.35 

To: Como Mary Kirkwood 
 COS Dean McFerrin 
 District 11N Board and Staff 
   
From:  Mike Thompson – DSO-PV D11N 
 
Date: February 13, 2019 
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Division 11 – Bill Stolz 0 164 0% 0 161 69.6 

Division 12 – N. 

Zherebnenkov 
0 26 0% 0 25 22.5 

District Totals 181 4731 4% 76.75 4,638 2,414 

 
 

                        D 11N Visits Reported By SO-PVs        

 
 

 PV Reports from Division Staff Officers for the month of January 2019  
 
Division 01 – Bryan Tokumoto               No Report         
   
Division 03 – Tommy Holtzman              Reported      14 PVs           
 
Division 04 – Vacant (no SO-PV)                         
 
Division 05 – Ronald Nathan                   Reported       92 PVs                
 
Division 06 – Peter Kyryl II                       No Report      
 
Division 07 – Carl Henning                       No Report                            
 
Division 08 – William Hale                        Reported    25 PVs         

Division 10 – Nick Patterson                    No Report 

Division 11 – William Stolz                       No Report 

Division 12 – Nikolay Zherebnenkov II    No Report 

 

Century Club Members   Congratulations to the following members who 
completed 100-plus PV Visits in 2018 or 2019:     
 

2018 Century Club Members 2019 Century Club Members 

05-05  Gary Murray 06-07  Peter Kyryl   

06-04  Craig Johnson 11-01 William Stolz   

10-03 Nick Patterson 10-03 Karl Keller   

10-02  Mike Lauro 10-03 Nick Patterson   
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03-03 Tommy 

Holrzman 
03-05 James Goff   

05-05 John Guaraglia 04-08 Jimmin Chang   

      

 

The symbiotic relationship between PV, VSC, PE and PA strengthens all four of these core 

tasks. We Program Visitors are key to informing the Boating Community on everything from 

basic safety on the water to better methods in maintaining Situational Awareness. We pass 

training opportunities and interact in many other informative ways, limited only by 

imagination.  ANY suggestions you may have to improve or sustain our program send them to 

dso-pv@d11nuscgaux.info 

 

Respectfully Submitted. 
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